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IN THE MATTER of 

the Resource Management Act 1991 
 

 
AND 

 

 
IN THE MATTER of 

 

Hearing of submissions and further 

submissions on the Proposed Te Tai O 

Poutini Plan 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MINUTE 31 – OPEN SPACE ZONES 

HEARING – CHANGE OF DATE 



2  

 
 

1. In the lead up to the Open Space Zones Hearing scheduled for Thursday 4 July, we have 
become aware that additional time may be needed for this hearing.  

2. As such, we propose that the hearing commences on Wednesday 3 July at 1.30 pm, 
and will also continue on Thursday 4 July.  

3. If you wish to present to the hearing on either of those days, please contact Chu Zhao, 
Planning Technician, at chu.zhao@wcrc.govt.nz or info@ttpp.nz or 027 2152036 as 
soon as possible.  

 
 

 
Dean Chrystal 
 

Independent Commissioner – Chair - on behalf of the Hearing Panel members  

18 June 2024 
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